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 Shaun Stanley c/o 

Hugh Cullum

OBJ2017/0663/P 27/02/2017  08:07:38 Dear Sir/Madam

I own the property adjacent to the proposed extension. My property comprises my painting studio and 

print room on the ground floor and a one bedroom flat in the basement. My belief is that the proposal 

will raise the wall on our joint boundary from roughly two metres to three metres high. This will 

significantly affect to light to my ground floor print-room which depends on a bay window near the 

boundary to achieve the required levels of natural light for my work.

The raising of the boundary wall will also significantly enclose and reduce the amount of natural light 

(visible sky) to the sunken courtyard which is the primary source of natural light for the basement flat. 

The kitchen and living room look onto the sunken courtyard which will be made darker and more 

tunnel-like by the additional boundary wall height.

I would like to register my objection to the proposal  for the reasons stated above.
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